
 

Monday 10th April 
Football Coaching 

 
 
Dear Parents/carers,  
                                  Starting in the summer term your child will be receiving football skills 
coaching from a certified F.A Coach- Rob Oakley. He will be delivering 6 sessions with several 
classes every Tuesday on the following dates: 18th April, 25th April and 2nd, 9th, 16th and 23rd 
May.  
 
The FA Skills programme works in over 2500 primary schools each year, providing lessons for 
the children against the requirements of the PE National Curriculum and supports teachers’ 
professional learning. The Programme’s approach is truly child-centred, is for all ability levels, and 
focuses on individual boys’ and girls' learning needs. As well as helping to develop the technique, 
ball skills and confidence of children in primary schools, the FA Skills coaches aim to pass on 
invaluable lesson ideas and guidance on the delivery of football to the pupils’ teachers. 
 
Please ensure that your child has a tracksuit or P.E kit and jumper in school on these days as 
sessions may take place outside. They will also need trainers.  
 
Thank you 
Miss Reid 
Assistant Head 

 


